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Brandon Brockmyer <bbrockmyer@pogo.org>

2nd time's a charm 
3 messages

Neil Gordon <ngordon@pogo.org> Thu, May 6, 2021 at 2:36 PM
To: Lance Sims <lsims@pogo.org>, Brandon Brockmyer <bbrockmyer@pogo.org>

I resubmitted the SBA FOIA yesterday and finally got an acknowledgment. 

Begin forwarded message:

From: FOIA <FOIA@sba.gov> 
Subject: RE: FOIA request follow-up 
Date: May 6, 2021 at 12:51:52 PM EDT 
To: Neil Gordon <ngordon@pogo.org> 

Hello Mr. Gordon,
 
Your request was received and assigned to the Office of Capital Access. The SBA tracking number
assigned is SBA-2021-008529. Please reference this number when making further inquiries.
 
Thank you,
 
SBA FOIA Office
 
From: Neil Gordon <ngordon@pogo.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 3:11 PM 
To: FOIA <FOIA@sba.gov> 
Subject: FOIA request follow-up
 

CAUTION - The sender of this message is external to the SBA network.
Please use care when clicking on links and responding with sensitive
information. Send suspicious email to spam@sba.gov.

Dear Sirs, 
On April 8, 2021, I submi�ed a FOIA request to this email address. I have not received a confirma�on yet
that your office received the request, which is a�ached to this message.
Thank you.
 
Neil 
 
___________________________

Neil Gordon 
Senior Researcher
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